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The theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”
Perseverance is a very important especially when you feel that the challenge is just too big! Dig deep inside yourself, believe in yourself, persevere and you can do it!

The month of June is “Pride” month. We all need to have “pride” inside – we are all individuals with unique traits. We all have things we are challenged by, but we also have things that we are proud of! Everyone one of us has the right to be here and to learn. 

Please stay hydrated, we have many water coolers in the school. If you forgot your water bottle, we have some Barnhill water bottles for sale in the office for $5.00. 
 
The canteen is open tomorrow at lunch, all items are $1.00 each.
Hot lunch is tomorrow with pizza! 

Breakfast items have been available in the Student Lounge since 8:10 a.m. and will continue to be available until 8:40 a.m. 
You can only eat until 9:00 a.m. in Foundations, at your breaks and lunch.
The only item you can have during instructional time is water.

Lost and found – There are many items in the box! Please take the opportunity at breaks or lunch to come claim your items.
Any student birthdays…

We are week 6 in the duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


Do you like to draw? Do you have a great idea for the cover of the 2021-2022 School agenda? Please design it and submit it to the office. The winner will be announced on Monday, June 14th and your design will be on the agenda for the 2021-2022 school year.

Have terrific Thursday.

A HUGE shout out to Mme Van for all of her hard work planning yesterday's field day. Another HUGE shout out to the students involved in running each of the stations. You each did an excellent job explaining your game and managing your activity!
